
           September 2020     

 

Dear Chesterbrook Families- 

Summer has come to an end and another school year is upon us. We’d like to extend a warm 

welcome to our new families, and a sincere thank you to returning families. We enjoyed making 

memories with your children and are looking forward to spending the fall season together. 

Please review the reminders below carefully so we can make the most of our time together over 

the next few months. As always, our administrative team is here to answer any questions you 

may have. 

  

Sincerely, 

Kristen Suh, Principal 

 

 

Holiday Closures  

  

Our school does not follow CMS school schedule as we are open more days per year. For the 

2020-2021 school year the days we are closed are:  

  

• Labor Day 

• Thanksgiving Day 

• Christmas Eve 

• Christmas 

• New Year’s Day 

• Memorial Day 

• Independence Day 

• November 11 (Veterans Day) Staff Professional Development Day 

• February 15 (President’s day) Staff Professional Development Day 

 

Club connect will be open on teacher workdays! 

  

 

Club Connect:  

 

We are so happy for the opportunity to provide a program for school-agers called, “Club 

Connect”. This program was created to give support to the students who are learning remotely. 

We currently have students who are in kindergarten and 1st grade.  



  

Fall Cubby Refresh 

  

Fall is just around the corner!! We are all eagerly waiting for cooler weather to arrive! During Fall, 

we normally plan extra outdoor time to take full advantage of the fall season. Please make sure 

your child has a weather appropriate change of clothes in their cubby and outerwear when Fall 

arrives. 

  

 

Curbside Drop-off/ Pick- up- Reminders: 

Our drop-off times are 7:30 am- 9:00 am. Please call us if your child is going to be dropped off 

after 9 am. 

Pick up times are 4:00 pm -5:30 pm. Call us when you arrive and hold up the name card. Please 

stay in your car until its’s your child’s turn and please be mindful of children exiting the building. 

• If you plan to pick up at the end of the day, please allot enough time so that our staff 

can leave promptly at 5:30pm as our pickup procedures have increased.  This is to ensure 

that our staff have enough time to close the classrooms to adhere to additional licensing 

and company regulations.   

   

Important Dates:   

September 7th—Closed for Labor Day 

September 31st —Links 2 Learning parent folders go home 

 

Parent Letter and Month-At- A- Glance: 
 
Parents, please click on the link below to see parent resources: Parent letters and Month at 
Glance for each age group: (These are also included in monthly folders) 
 
 
https://www.chesterbrookacademy.com/links-to-parents-resources/ 
 
 
 

                                     

https://www.chesterbrookacademy.com/links-to-parents-resources/

